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St Theresa Shrine Catholic School 

2665 Kingston Road. 

Scarborough Ontario 

M1M 1M2 

416 393-5248 

416 397-6492 (fax) 

 
Principal: 

S. Gardiner-Hunt 

 

Superintendent: 

Shawna Campbell 

 

Trustee: 

 Nancy Crawford 

416 512-3412 

Ward 12 

 

Secretary: 

Mrs. J. Medeiros 

 

CSPC Chair: Joanne Brown 

CPIC (Parent Engagement) 

www.tcdsb.org/cpic 

 

OAPCE Toronto (Provincial 

Voice for Parents) 

www.tcdsb.org/oapce-toronto 

 

Parish: 

St Theresa Shrine 

of the Little Flower 

Rev. Joel B. Pabilona 

          2559 Kingston Rd 

                 416 261 7498 

 

 Enrollment: 207 

Hours of Operation: 

8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 

Lunch Hour: 

11:15 a.m. – 12:15 p.m. 

 

A Community of FAITH, 

anchored in HOPE with HEART 

and CHARITY 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

The virtue for the month of December is 

Charity. The St. Theresa Shrine Catholic 

School community certainly lives the virtue 

of Charity. As we begin our new Liturgical 

year, we prepare ourselves during the 

Advent season for the birth of our 

Saviour, Jesus Christ. It is a time when we 

accompany Mary and Joseph on the long 

journey to Bethlehem. Once there, they 

receive the kindness and charity of an 

innkeeper who provides accommodation in 

the form of a stable. Jesus is born and lay 

in the manger. Thank you God for the 

beautiful gift of your Son, Jesus Christ! 

 

On behalf of the Staff of St. Theresa 

Shrine Catholic School, we wish you, your 

families, and friends, a Blessed Christmas. 

May the peace, love, and joy of the 

Christmas season be yours to share! Best 

wishes for a joyful and healthy New Year 

as we celebrate the arrival of 2017! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S. Gardiner-Hunt, 

Principal & Staff of  

St. Theresa Shrine Catholic School 
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On January 18, 2017 at 10 a.m. our online 

registration system, SOAR, will be accepting 

applicants for the 2017-2018 school year.  Children 

born in 2012 are eligible for Junior Kindergarten 

(Year 1 ELP) for September 2017.   

 

Once you have completed your online application 

you will need to schedule a meeting with the school 

to complete the process.  In order to accommodate 

parents with tight schedules one evening registration 

has been scheduled for January 25, 2017 from 6-

8pm.  These spots will be scheduled on a first come; 

first served basis. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact 

Mrs. Medeiros at 416-393-5248. 

  

 

 

 

 

On November 11 at 10 a.m. we held a Remembrance 

Day Assembly which included videos, a performance 

by our STS Showstoppers, and observation of a 

moment of silence.  See our website for photos!   

 

 

 

The Grades 1, 2, and 3 classes visited the Markham 

Theatre on November 28, 2016 to see a production of 

"Cinderella".  For many of them, this was their first 

experience with live theatre. 

The show was enthusiastic and entertaining with lots 

of audience participation. 

St. Theresa Shrine School has enjoyed these 

productions for the last 5 years and hopes to continue 

this tradition again in 2017. 

By Mrs. Olo 

  
 
 

On November 8th, the Intermediate Boys' volleyball 

team competed in a tournament at St. Ignatius of 

Loyola school. Our first match was with a really 

strong team, St. Thomas More school, and we lost to 

them. Our second set was against St. Bartholomew 

and we won the first game 25-21, but lost the second 

game. Our final set was against St. Ignatius. They won 

the first game, but we won the second one. We ended 

up placing third in the tournament.  We tried our very 

best in all of the games, but the other schools were 

really good. Thank you to our coach, Mrs. Rutherford, 

and to Mr. Brooks for accompanying us to the 

tournament. A big thank you to all the players: Rocco, 

Jan Mark, Bruce, Jacob, Nathan, Joey, Luke and 

Jordan. 

by Bruce M. and Jan Mark C. 

 

 

 

New to our website at www.tcdsb.org\sttheresashrine 

in November were: 

¶ Halloween activity photos 

¶ Remembrance Day photos 

¶ Update to the Spirit Movers board 

¶ Update to the STS Showstoppers board 

¶ Update to Sacraments 2016-2017 

And more… 

UPCOMING IN DECEMBER  

Dec 2 ï P.A. Day ï No Classes 
Dec 5 ï 3rd Advent Assembly 
Dec 8 – Confessions in the school 10am 
Dec 12 -2nd Advent Assembly 
Dec 12 ïGr 5-8 Concert at Cardinal Newman 
Dec 15 – School Advent Celebration at the Church 
                6-7 p.m. – All are welcome! 
Dec 19 -4th Advent Assembly 
Dec 20 ïInstrumental Music Concert in the Gym   
               12:50-1:30 p.m.- All are welcome! 
Dec 22 - Rosary 
Dec 23 – Pizza Lunch 
Dec 26/16-Jan 6/17 – Christmas Vacation! 
 

COMING SOON  

Jan 6 – Return to School 
Jan 18 – Kindergarten Sept 2017 Registration 
               begins at 10am 
Jan 25 – Evening Registration 6-8pm for Sept 2017 
 

The Virtue for the Month of December is 

Charity. 

"Mankind was my business.  The common 

welfare was my business; charity, mercy, 

forbearance, benevolence, were my business.  

The dealings of my trade were but a drop of 

water in the comprehensive ocean of my 

business!” 

Charles Dickens, “A Christmas Carol” 
 

Neat November!  

Remembrance Day  

Visit our Website  

Cinderella Trip  

Intermediate Boysõ Volleyball 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

Registration for September 2017  

Starts January 18, 2017 at 10am  

http://www.tcdsb.org/sttheresashrine


 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Monday (except Nov 29 changed to Nov 30) 

the students will attend a candle lighting ceremony 

on the Advent Wreath.  On their first assembly each 

class brought up one branch to build the advent 

wreath together. They sang and prayed about Advent 

hope.  The ceremonies will continue until December 

19th when we light the 4th Advent candle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We cordially invite our families to attend the St. 

Theresa Shrine Advent Celebration taking place on 

Wednesday, December 15th @ 6:00 p.m. We kindly 

remind our families that this celebration is taking 

place in the church. We thank Father Joel for 

welcoming us into the church. We look forward to 

joining with you in celebration of the Advent 

Season. An information letter will be forwarded 

home prior to the event. Please plan to join us on 

this special occasion where we can celebrate our 

faith as a home/school/parish community. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

If your child will be absent from school for 5 school 

days or more please contact the school as soon as the 

dates are known.  TCDSB requires: 

For vacation, family event, etc. 

¶ 6-15 school days missed: letter from parent 

¶ 16-30 school days missed – special G-Day 

form completed & Program of Study issued 

Over 30 school days missed – child is demitted and 

readmitted to school upon their return.  Please 

contact the school for more details. 
 

  

 

 

 

INTERESTED IN JOINING THE CATHOLIC 

SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL? 

Parents are welcome to belong 

to our CSPC.  Our next 

meeting will be on 

Wednesday, January 25 at 

6:30 p.m. in the library. 

Research has shown that 

children whose parents participate in their education 

do better in school.  This is one way for you to be 

involved and support your child’s education.   

 

 

 

 

  
As of January 18, 2017, parents, of currently-

enrolled Junior Kindergarten students, will be 

provided with a survey to indicate interest for a Before 

and After School Licensed Child Care Program to 

potentially open.  A minimum of 20 positive surveys 

and then 20 registrations will be needed in order to 

consider a program.   

During that same week, parents of currently-enrolled 

children from the ages of 6 -12 will be able to access a 

Before and After School survey online through the 

following link: 
https://soar.tcdsb.org/soarsurvey2/schoolagesurvey.aspx 

A minimum of 25 positive surveys and then 25 

registrations will be needed in order to consider a 

school-age program for 6 – 12 year olds. 

Before and After/After School Programs generally 

operate on a cost-recovery basis therefore minimum 

numbers are required in order to be financially-viable. 

Completed surveys (whether online or paper 

copies) are due by Friday, February 17, 2017. 

For school sites that have an existing Before and After 

School and or just After School Program (authorized 

recreation), parents are still welcome to complete the 

surveys to show interest in a program that may not 

currently be available in the school. 

Note that every effort will be made to open programs 

where there is sufficient interest.  This is contingent 

upon identifying a qualified third party agency that 

accepts the opportunity to open a program within a 

school site. 

CSPC Corner  

Delightful December!  

Going Away?  

Parent Surveys for  

Before & After School Programs  

Advent Candle Lighting  

School Advent Celebration  

Thurs. Dec 15 6pm @ St. Theresa 

Shrine of the Little Flower Church  

 

https://soar.tcdsb.org/soarsurvey2/schoolagesurvey.aspx


 

Kindergarten Registration for Sept. 2017 
The Toronto Catholic District School Board invites 

families with children born in 2013 to register for 

Kindergarten beginning Wednesday, January 18, 2017 

at 10 a.m. EST.   Registration options:  

• Online: Parents will be able to complete their 

application online at: 

https://soar.tcdsb.org/Login.aspx. A follow up with 

visit to the school to present the required documents 

will be scheduled by the school following the online 

application.  

• In Person: Parents can register at their local school 

with the required documents.  

Information: 416-222-8282 ext. 5320 or 5314, 

www.tcdsb.org/kindergartenregistration  

 

French Immersion / Extended French 
The Toronto Catholic District School Board offers 

French Immersion and Extended French programs at 

several TCDSB sites. The French Immersion program is 

offered to students beginning in Junior Kindergarten. 

The Extended French Program is offered to students 

beginning in grade 5. 

Interested parents are encouraged to attend an 

information evening to learn more about the program. 

Please note dates, times and locations for sessions 

planned for December through to February available on 

the French Immersion and Extended French sites. 

Information: (416) 222-8282 ext. 2540 or 

https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/EarlyYears/Ki

ndergartenRegistration/Pages/French-Immersion.aspx. 

 

Toronto Police Service Seeks Crossing 

Guards 
Interested individuals should drop in to their local police 

division to inquire about application.  

 

 

 

   

 Year of the Parish 

Promote Your Parish Project 
As we continue to celebrate our Year of the Parish we want to know 

what makes your pastor and/or your parish unique. Students are 

invited to create a short video, or piece of original artwork, write a 

short story, poem or letter, or express themselves in any way 

artistically to highlight the relationship that the students have with 

the local parish and/or the priest/pastor at their church. 

  

“Promote Your Parish” and let’s celebrate the many ways that our 

parishes and our parish priests contribute to our schools and 

communities. Submit the completed projects via email to 

parish.project@tcdsb.org. We will be sharing the submissions via 

the board’s website as well as Twitter. In addition, plans are 

underway for a showcase of student submissions—videos, art and 

written pieces—during Catholic Education Week. Watch for more 

details about that event soon. 

Deadline for submissions: April 7, 2017 

Visit the website for criteria and other details. 

https://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/Yea

roftheParish/Pages/Parish-Family-Day-Celebration.aspx  

 

 

Get Ready for High School 
Everything you need to know can be found in the Transition Guides 

for parents and students: 

https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/SchoolProgramsK12/Guid

anceCoopEd/Transition%20to%20High%20School/Pages/default.as

px 

https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/SchoolProgramsK12/Guid

anceCoopEd/Transition%20to%20High%20School/TransitionGuide

sOct282016/TCDSB_STUDENT_GUIDE.pdf  

 

Dates/Events to Note: 
• Staff Arts Christmas Concert, December 2nd 

https://www.tcdsb.org/pages/staff-arts-christmas-concert-and-

wine-and-cheese-social.aspx 

• System-wide PA Day December 2nd 

• International Day of Persons with Disabilities, December 3rd  

International Human Rights Day, December 10th 

 

  

From the TCDSBé 
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